
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to announce that Willis Elementary will provide childcare the 
evening of April 9th for those parents attending our annual Gecko Gala 
through the generous donations of time from our AMAZING staff members.   
 
We will begin the evening with games, crafts, and finish in the media center 
watching a movie. Pizza and drinks, provided by our PTO, will be available 
for the children.  You may drop your child off beginning at 6:30 until 7:15.  
You must pick your child up before 10:30PM that evening.     
 
The cost for this fun evening for your 
child is FREE!  However, we will be 
graciously accepting donations to 
FELT-Feeding Empty Little Tummies. FELT is Manatee County’s original 
backpack program to feed homeless children on weekends when they often 
go hungry. 
 
If your child will be attending this evening, please fill out the form below so we 
can have an accurate count of children and plan accordingly.   
 
This form MUST BE RETURNED BY MARCH 31st to attend.  Looking forward 
to a fun evening!    
 

----------------------------------------(Cut Here)---------------------------------------- 

 
Gecko Gala 2016 Childcare 

 
Parent’s Name:  _______________________________________________   
 
Address:  ____________________________________________________ 
 
Cell:  ______________________________ Cell:: ____________________ 
 
Student’s Name:  _________________________________ Grade:  _____   
 
Student’s Name:  _________________________________ Grade:  _____   
 
Student’s Name:  _________________________________ Grade:  _____   
 
Any special medical needs?    _____Yes _____No   
 
If yes, please explain:____________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO PTO BY MARCH 31st 

 

http://feltinc.org/

